My name is-md | am the Solicitor for Fannett township. This email responds to your letter dated
March 14, 2025, concerning the above subject matter. Attached is a copy of a proposed amendment to Section
511 of the Fannett Township Subdivision and Land Development Ordinance (SALDO). | intend on requesting that
the Supervisors authorize the process to have this amendment enacted during their next monthly meeting on
Tuesday, April 1, 2025. The amendment will probably not be enacted until their May or June meeting because the
Amendment must first be forwarded to the Franklin County Planning Commission, That Commission has 30 days
to respond, and we must wait for their response prior to enacting the Amendment. They rarely do respond.
Please review the proposed Amendment and let me know if it is sufficient to meet the requirements of the ACRE
law.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. [ will be out of the office tomorrow but will be available
for a call on Monday or Tuesday of next week. You may also email me, if desired.

. Thank you for your time and efforts. It is the intention of the Board of Supervisors to take whatever action is
needed to comply with the ACRE law.
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